
NANOSTRUCK TECHNOLOGIES INC. 

NEWS RELEASE 

NANOSTRUCK ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

August 12, 2015 - VANCOUVER, Canada – NanoStruck Technologies Inc. (the “Company”) 
(CSE: NSK) (OTCPink: NSKQB) (Frankfurt: 8NSK) announces that Collins Barrow Toronto LLP, 
Chartered Accountant (the “Former Auditor”) of the Company has resigned, at the request of the 
Company, as auditor of the Company, and the board of directors has appointed McGovern, Hurley, 
Cunningham, LLP (the “Successor Auditor”) of Toronto, Ontario, as auditor for the Company. 

There were no reservations in the Former Auditor’s reports for the two most recently-completed fiscal 
years or for any period subsequent to the most recently-completed period for which an audit report was 
issued and preceding the date of the Former Auditor’s resignation. There are no reportable events 
between the Company and the Former Auditor. The resignation of the Former Auditor as auditor of the 
Company has been approved by the Company’s audit committee and its board of directors. The notice of 
change of auditor, together with the letter from the Former Auditor and the letter from the Successor 
Auditor, have been reviewed by the Company’s audit committee and its board of directors and are posted 
at www.sedar.com. 

For additional information, please contact:  

Bundeep Singh Rangar, CEO 
T: (778) 654-2324 
E: info@nanostruck.com 
W: www.NanoStruck.com 

NEITHER THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATORY SERVICE PROVIDER 
HAS REVIEWED AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR 
ACCURACY OF THE CONTENT OF THIS NEWS RELEASE.  


